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Press Release: October 15, 2024 

Burn Ban within Gilliam County, Oregon  

North Gilliam County Rural Fire Protection District, Fire Chief Joe Claughton 

South Gilliam County Rural Fire Protection District, Fire Chief Greg Smith 

 

Effective: Tuesday October 15, 2024 at 12:01 am, the Gilliam County Burn ban that was put 

into place on June 1, 2022 will expire and OPEN BURNING will be ALLOWED.  

 

Please keep in mind even though temperatures have been mild and we have received some rain 

that our fuel load is still high and the probability of fire is moderate. Please be cautious while 

burning and have a hose and shovel readily available while burning and monitor fire until 

completely out.  

 

Before Burning 

Call Frontier Regional 911 dispatch at 541-384-2080 in Condon and 1-800-277-1929 outside of 

Condon. 
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